THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY
Appleton, Wisconsin

October 6, 13352

Dear Professor Haldeman!

1 am now back from the west coast and will be in the office
for a counle of days, in and out almost up to the time of owr
meetins down in Monmouth,

ALy

am glad to know you have arranged for the room at the Fotel

uster at Galesburz. This will be very gaisisfactory. VWhether

i1l need it for Saturday night I will not lmow for a while,
but at least we have it.
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I am zlad to get the questions as they come and any other
backzround material which I can use in working up the materia
for my own part in the program. Knowing the things the group
are thinkingz about will heln me & lot to do a better job,
Apparently there is quite a lot of interest being generated in
vowr meeting. I have hao & very nice letter from the Dean at
Carleton Colleze expressing real intesrest in what you are zoing

to do.

I note you would like a carbon cony of my address at the time
T come to Fonmouth. I should be able to get it together by then,
There won't be any expenses in connection with the tyoing.

Witk best regards,

Barry F. Lewis
Dean

Profegsor W. S, Ealdeman
onmouth Col
Departunent o
Moamoutn, Il
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